From: hy

Sent: October 12, 2021 10:51 AM

To: officemayor@richmondhill.ca <officemayor@richmondhill.ca>; joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca <ioedipaola@richmondhill.ca>; carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; beros@richmondhill.ca>; castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench <<ode style="color: blue;">tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench <<ode style="color: blue;">tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; David West <<ode style="color: blue;">david.west@richmondhill.ca>; karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; Stephen Huycke <<ode style="color: blue;">stephen.huycke@richmondhill.ca>; Clerks Richmondhill < clerks@richmondhill.ca></dd></or>
Subject: Resident's comments to SRCM.21.12 - Clarification on Regional and Local Councillor Enviro Day

**Subject:** Resident's comments to SRCM.21.12 - Clarification on Regional and Local Councillor Enviro Day Event Exemption

Hi to all,

As a resident, I am incensed that city staff even has to table the Enviro Day event motion and am fearful of a vote outcome that would see the Councillor in question get away with forcing the city to fund his self-promotion event disguised as a response to a community need. It is inconceivable that in granting that exemption in May, that any other councillor would have intended the taxpayers to put out \$80K - \$140K for this councillor's event!

I expect that there will be intense debate on this motion. I implore all council members to set aside your alliances and vote with integrity and with good governance, and to exhibit ethical spending of city funds. Do not allow such a travesty to happen.

Y. Wong (RH resident)